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10 September 2019

Philip Nevill

Environmental Assessment Officer
Planning Industry and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

philip.nevill@planning.nsw.gov.au
Dear Sir/Madam,

SPRINGVALE MINE WATER TREATMENT PROJECT- STATE SIGNIFICANT
DEVELOPMENT (SSD 7592) MODIFICATION 4, CASTLEREAGH HIGHWAY
LIDSDALE

I refer to the abovementioned project and your request for advice for the proposed modified
development.

Council considers the Environmental Assessment adequately highlights the relevant issues,
and has no objection to the project subject to Council’s original conditions remaining on the
consent.

Council is satisfied for the application to go on public exhibition.
Please do not hesitate to contact Miss Lauren Stevens who is available between 8:15am and

10:30am Monday to Friday on (02) 63549999, in Council's Economic Development and
Environment should you have any queries in relation to this matter.

Yours sincerely

v/ d

A Muir
DIRECTOR ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT & ENVIRONMENT

PO Box 19, LITHGOW NSW 2790
Tel: (02) 6354 9999 Fax: (02) 63514259
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